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A message from  

Paisley the Library 

Cat: 

 

Pounce on your 

bright futures! 

 

(Remember to nap, 

snuggle and snack.) 

Congratulations, Class of 2025! 



Attention! 
After classes end this spring, Warner Library 
will implement a new library management 
system. During the migration there will be 
some disruption in services.  

EZ Borrow/Interlibrary Loan will be inactive 
from May 15 to May 27.  Physical items can 
not be ordered from lending libraries     
during this period. 

This pause on EZ Borrow physical items will 
not affect borrowing of ebooks, ejournals or 
RAPID Interlibrary loan of journal articles. 
Other borrowing will be available, as well as 
databases and course reserves. 

Please plan ahead in your preparation for 
summer courses and personal study. 

Direct all questions to Kathy Hecht, Access 
Services Librarian. 

Library Hours During 
Finals Weeks 

April 28-May 1: 8AM-Midnight 

May 2: 8AM-9PM 

May 3: 10AM-9PM 

May 4: 2PM-Midnight 

May 5-7: 8AM-Midnight 

May 8: 8AM-8PM 

May 9: 8AM-6PM 

BRING YOUR LIBRARY 

BOOKS BACK BEFORE 

THE LAST DAY OF            

FINALS ON MAY 8! 

 

mailto:kathy.hecht@eastern.edu
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(Winners: Left to Right) 
President Dr. Ron 

Matthews 
Ghost of Suzie Walton 

Beaker 

Dr. Phillip Cary 
Dr. Tracey Greenwood 

Paul Thorpe 
David S. Smith 

Dr. Timothy Brown 

Dr. Christa Lee-Chuvala 
Dr. John Nordlof 

Dr. Eloise Meneses 
Dr. Jeanne Bundens 

Dr. Maria Fichera 

Rebecca Gidjunis 
John Doyle 

Sandy 
Jaclyn Favaroso 

Dr. Susan Edgar-Smith 

Brandi Megonigal 
Dr. Kimberlee Johnson 

John “JP” Post 
Dr. Heewon Chang 

Lisa Weller 

LEGO CAMPUS FOR 2024-2025! 

Heewon 

Chang 

Beaker 

Pres. Ron 

Matthews 

The Ghost of Suzie 

Walton 

Tracey Greenwood & 

Paul Thorpe 


